Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 11:40 AM

To: ‘Elena Manzo'

Subject: RE: 3820 Manila Avenue, Oakland Extension Request
Elena,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of the Work Plan referenced below for case RO0458 is extended to
February 14, 2011.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Elena Manzo [mailto:emanzo@somaenv.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 11:30 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: 3820 Manila Avenue, Oakland Extension Request

Dear Jerry,

We had prepared our “Workplan to Delineate Extent of Free Product and Conduct Soil Vapor Sampling” for 3820 Manila
Ave site (RO0458). However, in order to allow for the report review by our clients, we would like to request a one-month
extension on the report submission deadline. Our original deadline for this technical report was established as January 14,
2011.

Thank you very much! Please do not hesitate to call me at (925)734-6400, if you have any questions or concerns.
Sincerely,

Elena K. Manzo

Principal Scientist

SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc.
925-734-6400 (Phone)

925-734-6401 (Fax)
www.somaenv.com




